
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Wednesday, January 06, 2016 9:18 AM
'Bob Asher'; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; NMSLO (Carlsbad/Ion Dolly); NMSLO 
(Hobbs/Amber Grroves); NMSLO {Hobbs/Mathew Hagman); Naranjo, Mark M.; NMSLO 
(Santa Fe/Dana Vackar Strang)
RE: Form C-141 Initial/Final Report (Cigarillo SWD System/Cohiba BPY State #1)Subject:

Bob,

If you would, please catch a representative sample for confirmation once the Microblaze application has had a chance to 
work.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
8n S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
0: 575-748-1283 X108 
C: 575-626-0857 
F: 575-748-9720

From: Bob Asher [mailto:BobA@yatespetroleum.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 05,2016 5:02 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; NMSLO (Carlsbad/Ion Dolly); NMSLO (Hobbs/Amber Grroves); 
NMSLO {Hobbs/Mathew Hagman); Naranjo, Mark M.; NMSLO (Santa Fe/Dana Vackar Strang)
Subject: Form C-141 Initial/Final Report (Cigarillo SWD System/Cohiba BPY State #1)

Robert Asher
NM Environmental Regulatory Supervisor
Yates Petroleum Corporation
105 S. 4l!l Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-4217 (Office)
575-365-4021 (Cell)

This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named recipient only. If you 
are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action 
in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be 
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, 
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors 
or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification 
is required please request a hard-copy version.

Thank you.
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